
 

Vereniging van Eigenaren Belvédèrebos 1 t/m 246 Zoetermeer – Herstel kopgevels hoek hoogbouw-laagbouw 

 

Board of Homeowners Association Belvédèrebos 

p/a Belvédèrebos 6 

2715VA Zoetermeer 

Zoetermeer, 18 September 2024 

 

Regarding: repair of the facade ends of the high-rise-low-rise corner 

 

Dear Members, 

We have received the following message from the company SleVerBouw: 

Start message: 

As requested in the order voucher 2024-7321-067, I can inform you via this email that the 

facade work will be carried out in week 43.  

The scaffolding will be erected in the week/period beforehand (exact date to be announced).   

End of message. 

The restoration will be complete on both facades from ground floor to top 

be carried out: 

- cleaning and impregnating gable ends including required materials; 

- loose joints and/or stones will be replaced, repaired or restored as much as possible to the 

original. 

 

The facades must be free, made accessible by the homeowners' association or the residents of 

plants, shrubs, etc. for the scaffolders. The walls of the balconies must also be freely 

accessible to allow repairs where necessary. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact the board at: 

info@vvebelvederebos.nl. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

On behalf of VvE Belvédèrebos 1 to 246 in Zoetermeer 

mailto:info@vvebelvederebos.nl

